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I. Service Contracts Completed Under Temporary Approval Authority: Discussion & 
Recommendation for Action 
There are five contracts that are approved under temporary approval authority.  The total number 
of people with disabilities employed is nine.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities is 
$11,519.48.  The total amount of the contracts is $17,029.49.  All contracts paid employees 
above minimum wage. 
 

II. Temporary Service Contracts Exception Report: Discussion & Recommendation for 
Action 
There was one contract listed on the Exception Report for approval.  The total number of people 
with disabilities employed was three.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities is $672.81.  
The total amount of the contracts is $1,000.  All contracts paid employees above minimum wage. 

 
III. New Service Contracts: Discussion & Recommendation for Action 

There was one new contract listed on the Exception Report for approval.  The total number of 
people with disabilities employed is five.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities is 
$3,794.80.  The total amount of the contracts is $10,000.  All contracts paid employees above 
minimum wage. 

 
IV. Renewal Service Contracts: Discussion & Recommendation for Action 

There are 33 service contracts listed for approval.  The total number of people with disabilities 
employed is 150.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities is $1,896,587.33.  The total 
amount of the contracts is $4,415,524.44.  All contracts paid employees at or above minimum 
wage. 
 

V. Renewal Service Contracts Exception Report: Discussion & Recommendation for Action. 
There was one contract listed on the Exception Report for approval.  The total number of people 
with disabilities employed was four.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities is $3,387.48.  
The total amount of the contracts is $6,000.  All contracts paid employees above minimum wage. 
 

VI. Transfer Service Contracts: Discussion & Recommendation for Action 
There were three transfer contracts listed on the Exception Report for approval.  The total 
number of people with disabilities employed is 14.  The total paid to individuals with disabilities 
was $38,257.50.  The total amount of the contracts is $83,692.72.  All contracts paid employees 
above minimum wage.  
 


